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Guilden Morden CofE Primary Academy 
Together we work to succeed and flourish, to live life in all its fullness. John 10:10 
Our school community is centred on the friendship of Christ, rooted in love and respect,  

enabling all to flourish. Through the courage given to us by the Holy Spirit we will be visible children of God. 

Weekly Bulletin  
WEEK 6 – Friday 18th July 2025  

 

 

This half term’s values are: 

LOVE 

Summer 2   

Biblical Quote of the Week 
 
 

 

Above all, be loving. This ties 
everything together perfectly. 

 

Colossians 3:14 

Thank You 
A heartfelt thank you to everyone who has contributed to our school 
community this year, including: 

 All pupils for their hard work and enthusiasm. 

 Staff for their dedication and commitment throughout.  

 Governors, for their support in driving our school forwards.  

 Parent/Carers for your continued partnership. 

 PTFA for your fundraising and community building efforts. 

 Reading and church volunteers for your time and 
encouragement. 
 

Final Bulletin 
This will be our final bulletin of this academic year. Thank you once again 
for your continued support throughout this year. Wishing you all a restful 
and enjoyable summer break when we get there next week. Reminder 
that school finishes next week on Wednesday 23rd July at 1.45pm.  
 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back in September, where we 
will start all over again. Happy Holidays!  
Mrs Singh  
 

Diary Dates (2025)    

Monday 21st July Pre school Graduation 9am  
 

Tuesday 22nd July EYFS End of Term Party  
12pm – 2:45pm  
 

Wednesay 23rd July Summer Term 2 Ends 1:45pm 
 

Monday 1st September  INSET DAY 1  
 

Tuesday 2nd September  INSET DAY 2  
 

Wednesday 3rd 
September  

KS1 and KS2 Children return to 
school  
 

Monday 8th September  Preschool and Reception 
children start  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is:  95.60% 

Overall attendance (this year) is:  95.10% 

 

 

 

Head’s Update 
We have had a great penultimate week and the Joseph 
performances from Kahlo have been absolutely amazing! We 
hope you enjoyed watching your children shine on stage with 
their performances. We are incredibly proud of all the children for 
their enthusiasm and hard work. A special thank you to all the 
staff involved for their dedication in bringing this wonderful 
production together. 
 
Step Up Day  
Our Step Up Day on Wednesday was a real success in introducing 

the new class structure, which went very well. Thank you for your 

patience and positive feedback as we as we navigate these 

changes together. We are excited for the year ahead and all the 

opportunities it will bring for our pupils. 

Celebrating Key Successes 
As we approach the end of the school year, I wanted to take a 
moment to reflect on our many achievements that were echoed 
in the letter from our chair of Governors last week. To add to this, 
I just wanted to reiterate how thrilled we were with both the 
reports from our recent Ofsted and SIAMS inspections earlier this 
year. Both reports highlighted many of our strengths with a focus 
on all we do to help our children and adults flourish.  
 
Our achievements have continued right up to the end of the 
school year and we are delighted to share that our School Games 
Mark application was finalised last week and regraded from 
Bronze to Silver this year! Congratulations to all staff and pupils 
for this fantastic achievement. The feedback highlighted the 
positive impact of our new PE curriculum and the wonderful 
experiences it has provided for our children. 
 
A Poignant End to the Week 

 We concluded the week with a moving Leavers Service, 
beautifully led by Father Sam and Fiona Davis, marking a 
significant milestone for our leavers. 

 We are very sorry to see our leavers move on from Guilden, 
but we know that they will continue to flourish and succeed in 
their new schools. We wish them all the very best for their 
exciting journeys ahead. 

 We will be ending today with the Year 6 Pool and Pizza Party 
after school to celebrate the amazing year and time the 
children have had at Guilden.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Reminders 

Online Safety Parent Newsletter  – Summer Term 
Please find attached  this term’s Online Safety Parent Newsletter Safeguarding Newsletter. This 
edition has a particular focus on older children, but the information may also be valuable for parents 
and carers of younger children. 
 
Additionl Informtion – Acorn Class (Rec/KS1) 
We would like to give you some additional information on how the Acorn class with be structured next 

year. Within this mixed Reception, Yr 1 and Yr2 class, all pupils will continue to be supported and 

challenged. We have a very effective curriculum that we have developed and embedded over the years 

to ensure that it works well within our mixed age groups. Pupils will continue to work through the 

planned curriculum. We have ensured that we allocate support staff in Acorn class to differentiate the 

provision between year groups, and also to ensure that teaching can take place separately. We are 

carefully planning the classrooms ahead of September so that we can cater for the mixed year groups, 

with dedicated and differentiated learning spaces. We are confident that these steps will help all our 

children thrive and feel secure as they move up next year.  

 

 

 

 

Class Learning Champ  Learning Champ  

Pre-School 
 

Bobby George 

Mondrian 
 

Everyone! 

Picasso 
 

Jack Aria 

Kahlo 
 

Kahlo Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Mondrian: Jessica 
 
Picasso:                
 
Kahlo:   
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sports Awards of the Week 

 

LOVE 
Mondrian  Picasso Kahlo 

Oliver S Luna Kahlo Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Preschool: Bobby 
 
Mondrian: Ezra 
 
Picasso: Aria 
 
Kahlo:  Mary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dance Stars of the Week 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Guilden Morden C of E Primary Academy 
Part of the Diocese of Ely Multi-Academy Trust (DEMAT) 
Office/Cool Club:     01763 852318  
Pre-School:               01763 853911 
Email: office@guildenmorden.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.guildenmorden.demat.org.uk 
 
 
 

Thank you for your 
continued support. 
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